CAMDEN TOWN

Development Management,
Camden Town Hall,
Judd Street,
London, WC1H 9JE
20™ August 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Camden (Buck Street) Market 192-200 Camden High Street London NW1 8QP
Planning Reference 2018/3553/P

We write in support of the planning application in relation to the replacement of the existing
market with a better managed container park.

We suspect that there is a range of anti-social behaviour associated with the site and the
surrounding area and this new proposal appears to be a sensible attempt to improve the

situation as well as improve the offer of the market itself.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Pitkeathley
Chief Executive

Taking care of business.
Camden Town Unlimited,




